
 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 

As we come to the end of our first full term at Heron Hall Academy I would like to thank you for your 

continued support. I am writing to confirm arrangements for the end of term and the start of term in 

April 2024. 

The details for the end of term are: 

• Thursday 28th March students will be dismissed from 12.30 

We will be welcoming students back in April 2024. The details for the start of term are: 

• Monday 15th April is an inset day. No students to attend 

• Tuesday 16th April all students to arrive from 8.30 for starting the day at 8.40 

 

Make I take this opportunity to wish you a peaceful break and we look forward to seeing all students 

back on the 16th April 2024. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Barzey 

 


